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JOH Honored with Storck’s Broker of the Year Award 

 

November 2, 2018 – Billerica, MA – The JOH Confection Division was proud to receive the 2018 Broker of 

the Year Award in the Convenience Channel from Storck while attending their annual meeting. 

"This was an enormous team effort," said Kevin Shea, Executive Vice President, JOH Confection Division, who 

was completely surprised and humbled to receive the award. In 2018, the JOH team helped Storck realize 

29% sales growth and gain five additional points of distribution in two major retailers, among other 

successes.  

“This is acknowledgment of the exceptional work JOH has done in partnership with Storck,” said Matt 

O’Hare, JOH President & COO. “A special thanks to the Storck team. It is an honor to be recognized for our 

work.” 



 

 

 

 

Photo (Left to Right): Paul Mandella, JOH; Ken Dobbin, JOH; Kevin Shea, JOH; Mark Loaney, Storck USA; 
Tony Harper, Storck USA 
 

About JOH 

JOH was founded in 1956 by Harry O’Hare, Sr. and is now one of the strongest regional food brokers with  

17 offices and strategic partnerships across the United States. JOH currently has over 500 employees and 

represents more than 400 clients. For more information, please visit www.johare.com.  

For additional press information, please contact Tara Buoncuore at Single Source Marketing.   


